Dear Families,

Welcome to the 2019-2020 school year! How futuristic that sounds! I am excited to welcome everyone to the Oak room. It is going to be great getting to know everyone. Some of you are going to show me the ropes at BBCH. And some of you will be learning right along with me.

I can't wait to jump into our year of Montessori learning. We will spend time learning in each of the curriculum areas; practical life, art, sensorial, language, math, science, and geography. I am particularly fond of the practical life and art areas. I look forward to helping the children develop skills in practical life that will facilitate cooking and baking projects later in the year.

When we are all together in August, I will be so excited to hear about each of your summers! Did some of you stay at home? Did some of you travel? What adventures did you have? I have spent most of my summer at home, settling into our new house. We did manage to get in a trip to San Antonio so Benji, my son, could see his grandparents, aunts, uncles, and cousins.

I look forward to getting to know each and every family this year. Please feel free to email me if you ever have a question, comment or concern. Maintaining open communication is the key to building strong relationships!

See you in August!
Ms. Sarah
mssarah@metromontessori.com